
 

MEMO 
Date 22 August 2024 
To State Presidents and Secretaries 
From CEO Sue Gliddon 
Subject National Integrity Framework and Child Safety Resources 

 

Good afternoon State Presidents and Secretaries, 

In line with our ongoing commitment to maintaining the highest standards of integrity and safety in 
our sport, we request your assistance in the following areas:  
 
Update National Integrity Framework Documentation: 
Please ensure that the National Integrity Framework documents or links are up-to-date on your 
website. This is essential to guarantee that all members, coaches, and officials have access to the 
most current information.  Governance | National Integrity Framework  
 
Child Safety Resources for Parents: 
We ask that you provide a link to the Sports Integrity Australia Child Safety Resource to all parents 
with children involved in croquet. This resource is crucial for ensuring that parents are informed 
and engaged in safeguarding practices. Resources | Sports Integrity Australia 
 
Child Safe Do's and Don'ts Resource: 
Please distribute the Child Safe Do's and Don'ts resource link to all coaches and officials within 
your organisation. This will help them understand the key practices that must be followed to ensure 
a safe environment for our younger participants. Resources | SIA Do’s and Don’ts 
 
Play by the Rules Magazine Issue 42: 
Lastly, we request that you place a link to Play by the Rules Magazine Issue 42 on your website and 
in relevant communications. This issue contains important information regarding the National 
Integrity Framework and will serve as a valuable resource for our community. Resources | PBTR 
Magazine 42 
 
Croquet Australia is working with Sports Integrity Australia to produce croquet branded posters 
promoting fair play.  These will be distributed when available and can be placed in clubrooms and 
venues.  
 
Thank you for your prompt attention to address the above. Ensuring the integrity of our sport and 
the safety of our participants is important to us and your cooperation is essential in achieving this 
goal. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Sue Gliddon 
CEO 
Croquet Australia 
ceo@croquet-australia.com.au 
 

https://croquet-australia.com.au/national-integrity-framework2/
https://www.sportintegrity.gov.au/resources
https://www.sportintegrity.gov.au/sites/default/files/SIA009-0722-Children%20and%20Young%20People%20Safe%20Practices%20Do%E2%80%99s%20%26%20Don%E2%80%99ts-C-3%20%5BDIGITAL%5D.pdf
https://www.playbytherules.net.au/magazines
https://www.playbytherules.net.au/magazines
mailto:ceo@croquet-australia.com.au

